From: Ross, Lanita
Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2014 5:48 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Widawsky, Dan
Cc: Webb, Kimberly
Subject: Christmas Gift 
 

The office received two frozen Pizzas via UPS from Pangea Properties on December 18, 2014.  An internet search shows the frozen pizza's were $59.99 including shipping exceeding the $50.00 gift limit. The frozen pizza was accepted on behalf of the city of Chicago and will be given to the public for consumption.
Lanita Ross 

Staff Assistant to Alderman Leslie Hairston

